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July 25, 2013 
 
 
RE:    Return to Title IV (R2T4) Financial Aid “Student Return” Repayment Notice 
   
It has been determined that you never began attending or have completely withdrawn from your 
classes. The current Federal Title IV Financial Aid Regulations require that you repay or return 
the federal financial aid funds you received.  You are responsible for making full payment of 
your financial aid R2T4 “Student Return” over payment within 45 days of the date on this 
notice.  
 
The amount you must repay for your portion of the Return to Title IV (R2T4)“Student 
Return” calculation may be found by logging into your MySolano web account, 
“Financial Aid” tab, under “Student Requirements” for the Summer 2013 term. 
 
Be advised, if the full amount is not repaid within 45 days from the date of this notice, the 
amount you owe will be reported to the National Student Loan Database System (NSLDS) at 
www.nslds.ed.gov.  You will no longer be eligible for Federal Student Aid at any post-secondary 
institution and will result in a case referral to the US Dept. of Education National Debt 
Resolution Service.  
 
You must contact the SCC Cashier’s Office to repay your Federal Title IV financial aid 
fund overpayment. Your “Student Return” repayment must be arranged with the Solano 
Community College, Fiscal Services Office, 360 Campus Lane, Fairfield (near the Fairfield 
Main Campus), or by calling (707) 864-7000 ext. 4394 or ext 4441.   
 
In addition, Solano Community College will hold students who have completely 
withdrawn from all courses liable for any “Institutional Return” repayment resulting from 
the Return to Title IV (R2T4) calculation.  The “Institutional Return” amount due is shown 
on your MySolano student account.  Failure to pay that R2T4 amount due to Solano 
Community College will result in restriction of student services including, but not limited to, 
enrollment and transcripts requests. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if have any questions or you may visit our website to read about 
Title IV Repayment at http://www.solano.edu/financial_aid/titleiv.php.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maureen Mason-Muyco 
Financial Aid Outreach Specialist 
(707) 864-7000 ext. 4452 
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